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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 2:37 PM
To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1802 Ross Ave - Code Compliance Application

Thanks. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 2:29 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 1802 Ross Ave - Code Compliance Application 
 
Here’s your answer, Mai. 
 

From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 2:26 PM 
To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Humphrey, Robert (CI-StPaul) <robert.humphrey@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1802 Ross Ave - Code Compliance Application 
 
Vicki, 
 
I am still awaiting approval from the owner to let us enter. Apparently, there was considerable clutter and he needed to 
clean it out. He said he would call me when ready to inspect. I followed up last week and he was still claiming the same 
need to continue with clean out, but stated he was making progress. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nathan Bruhn 
Senior Building Inspector 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
City of Saint Paul 
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375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
Phone: 651-266-9033 
Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 1:49 PM 
To: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Humphrey, Robert (CI-StPaul) <robert.humphrey@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 1802 Ross Ave - Code Compliance Application 
 
Hi Nathan –  
 
Mai Vang would like to know where this is at in getting inspected. It’s scheduled for another Legislative 
Hearing Tuesday, September 27, 2022. Thank you! 
 
Vicki 
 

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 2:37 PM 
To: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1802 Ross Ave - Code Compliance Application 
 
See attached. 
  
Vicki Sheffer 
TISH Program Manager 
Dept. of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1935 
vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us
    
 

 
 


